
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

PSYCHOLOGY ASSOCIATES 
THIS IS NOT A CHANGE IN POLICY. 

 
JULY 30, 2013 

 
Psychology Associates ARE NOT reimbursed for psychotherapy services under the 

public mental health system.  The Mental Hygiene Administration will only reimburse 

Psychology Associates for psychological testing that is performed under the 

supervision of a Psychologist.  

 

Psychologists should bill CPT code 96101 for this service listing the number of hours 

(up to 8 hours) in the “units” box.  Psychology Associates should bill CPT code 

96102 listing the number of hours (up to 8 hours) in the “units” box.  The attached 

PMHS Reimbursement Schedule has been adjusted to show the revised wording for 

the code.  Only Psychologists and Psychology Associates may bill for psychological 

testing. 

 

Psychology Associates ARE NOT reimbursed for psychotherapy services. 

 

 


